Dear Teachers/Students,

There are concerns whether students are eligible to receive a Spanish Honors Society cord upon graduation. The cord has nothing to do with your Spanish class.

In order to receive the cord to wear during your graduation ceremony you must:

- Be invited and become a member of the National Spanish Honors Society. This is by invitation only if you meet the criteria.
  - The criteria is: 3.0 (B) cumulative grade point average in all classes and be taking a Spanish class level 2 (second semester) or higher and maintain a B average senior year.
- Be an active member of the Spanish Honors Society (Paid dues, Community Service, etc.)
- Maintain a 3.0 GPA in all classes

If you took AP Spanish before your senior year and are a society member, Mrs. Curry will be offering an **Independent Book Study**. This course will allow students to continue their role in the National Spanish Honors Society, and receive their cord for graduation. You must be **approved** by **Mrs. Curry** before taking this course.